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Notice No. 4From: Bilkey, Donna S [DBilkey@ameren.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 3:46 PM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Subject: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4 
Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division 
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau 
P.O. Box 50221 
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221 

Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division: 

I am writing in support of the proposed 0.5 percent standard for flavored malt beverages. 
The proposed standard is the best way to maintain clear distinctions between beer and liquor and it is the best way to preserve the flavored malt beverage category.

Thank you. 

Donna and Joe Bilkey 
4 Oak Mill Court 
Imperial, MO  63052 

*******************************
The information contained in this message may be privileged and/or confidential and 
protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, 
or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. Note that any views or opinions presented in this 
message are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Ameren. 
All emails are subject to monitoring and archival. Finally, the recipient should check 
this message and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Ameren accepts no liability 
for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. If you have received this in 
error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the message and deleting the 
material from any computer. Ameren Corporation 
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